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Dear New Member: 
  
On behalf of the International Board of Trustees and the 

thousands of independent employees, who like you, have joined 

together to improve the independent employee image, we would like 

to congratulate you on becoming a member of the Association. 
 

  
IEA offers you the opportunity to better your life with 

Association endorsed insurance plans, discount savings on those 

items you buy from day to day. You’ll be able to save money on 

eyeglasses and replacement contact lenses; you’ll get discounts 

on hotels and car rentals; movie tickets and so much more. You 

will also be enrolled in the extended warranty program and get 

our guarantee of lowest prices when you shop from our 

distributors or we’ll pay you double the difference on your 

purchase. 

  

 
If you like the many benefits IEA has to offer, tell your friends 

and fellow workers. It is through strength and unity that we CAN 

make a difference. Should you have comments or suggestions for 

your Association, please let us know. This is YOUR Association 

and the entire Board of Trustees is here to help. 
  

 
Again, congratulations on becoming a member of our growing family 

of independent employees. Be proud to say, "I’m an independent 

employee and I belong to IEA." 
 

  
Sincerely, 
 

  
Mike Nelson, President 
Independent Employee Association of America 

  

  

 


